Executive Committee
June 8, 2016
706 N. Victory Drive
Mankato, MN
Members Present:     Bill Aufderheide, Deb Barnes, Candace Fenske, Bill FitzSimmons
Staff Present:
          Heather Gleason, Diane Halvorson and Carrie Scheffler
I. Program Year 2016 WIOA and Dislocated Worker Budget
Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed the projected revenues and budgets for Program Year 2016.  The Adult program received a 18.3% decrease and the Dislocated Worker program received a 12.4% decrease.  The State Dislocated Worker funds were not available at the time of the meeting but were estimated to be the same as last year.  The program funds are dispersed over the following categories:

· Administration – 10%

· Program (Staff) – 38%

· Support – 5%

· Training – 47%

Diane also reviewed the Youth and MN Youth budgets.  The Youth program received a 17.5% decrease and the MN Youth program allocation remained that same as last year.  The program funds are dispersed over the following categories:

· Administration – 10%

· Direct Program/Training – 47%

· Support – 3%

· Wages/Training – 40%
A motion to approve the 2016 Program Year WIOA and Dislocated Worker Budget was made by Bill FitzSimmons and seconded by Candace Fenske.  The motion carried.

II. Administrative Budget
Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed the proposed 2016 Administrative Budget.  There were decreases in insurance and travel.  There was an increase in PICE due to grant dollars that were secured to support the expansion of the program.  The committee recommended the budget to include a 3% increase to Diane Halvorson and Heather Gleason.  A motion to approve the 2016 Administrative Budget was made by Candace Fenske and seconded by Bill Aufderheide.  The motion carried.

III. Staff Reviews
Deb Barnes reported that the staff reviews were completed.
IV. Election of Officers

Deb Barnes and Candice Fenske have agreed to continue as officers if there are no other nominations.  

The meeting adjourned.
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